
. _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ -

, . *
O

_

Florida
Pcwer
CORPORATON

*EO'N

September 2,1997
3F0997-18i

i

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: MK-B9, SPECTRUM LOCA LHR LIMIT /.NALYSES FOR 177-FUEL
'

ASSEMBLY LOWERED LOOP PLANTS, B&W report dated June 27, 1991,
Proprietary version 86-1202153-00 and Nonpropriuary version 86-1202153-01

Dear Sir:

In response to a request by the NRC Project Manager for Crystal River Unit 3, Florida Power
Corporation (FPC) is submitting the proprietary and nonproprietary versions of the subject report.
In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR2.790 we request the proprietary version be
withheld from public disclosure and not be available for inspection and copying in the NRC's
Public Document Room. An afridavit is attached.

Ifyou have any questions, please contact Dave Kunsemiller at (352) 563-4566.

Sincerely,
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Robert E. Grazio, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Affairs (9b ( i ,
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Attachments
cc: Regional Administrator, Region II
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NRR Project Manager w
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Senior Resident Inspector
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